
Subject: Contact at LAPD
From: "Howard, Rick" <rhoward@occidentalentertainment.com>
Date: 06/03/2016 03:28 PM
To: Jim Omahen

Jim,
 
I need to get a letter of support from LAPD for a parking petition.  Is John Washington still there?  Who is my best contact these days? 
Thanks!
 
Rick
 
**********************
Richard Howard
Executive Vice President & Chief Operating Officer
Occidental Entertainment Group Holdings, Inc.
1149 N. McCadden Place
Hollywood, CA  90038
Voice: (323) 464-0055
Fax: (323) 464-0099
www.OccidentalEntertainment.com
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